
SOAR Meeting 

Oct. 10, 2017 

1:30 p.m. 

President Jerry Redington called the meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  The Roll 
Call of Officers was taken with all present except V.P. Wayne Komprood.   

The Secretary’s minutes were approved as read.  Thank you notes were received from the Children’s 
Hands on Museum and the Hospice of NWIL for the checks from the raffle.  Susan Walt prepared a 
frame with pictures of the raffle presentation plus two years of Christmas Toy giving to Salvation Army.  
It will be hung on the wall of the Union Hall. 

The Treasurer gave her report.  A check was received from the Ron Duchow Memorial Fund. Thank you 
to Shirley and your family. 

A new trustee is needed.  Shirley Duchow has agreed to take the position.  A motion was made to have 
Shirley as the Trustee, seconded and passed.  

Open enrollment for health insurance time is here.  Jerry reviewed a letter from Goodyear Retirees’ 
Health Care Trust that all should receive soon. There are no major changes.  The VEBA trustees have 
done a good job keeping the trust fund viable.  

We will be collecting for the Salvation Army Toy drive in December.  We may be able to do the gate drop 
inside the plant rather than at the gate. 

A discussion on the in house medical checkups that you receive phone calls about was begun.  One 
member took advantage of this and it was a good experience.  Someone questioned the gift card deal 
about having a wellness check.  This appointment must be simply wellness check and not your regular 
appointment for a recurring condition to qualify for the gift card.   

We adjourned at 2:15 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Walt, Secretary  


